
                                                                              
        
      Midland Regional Hospital Tullamore 

Arden Road 
Tullamore 

Tel: 057 9358072 
 

26/05/2022  
 
Deputy Peter Burke 
Dáil Eireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
RE: PQ Ref 23965/22 
RE: “To ask the Minister for Health when the re-opening of the elective ward at the Midlands 
Regional Hospital, Tullamore, County Offaly will occur in order to alleviate the backlog of patients 
waiting on procedures.” 

 

Dear Deputy,  

Further to your recent correspondence, I can advise that Midlands Regional Hospital Tullamore 
(MRHT) continues to strive to reduce our inpatient and day case waiting lists across a number of 
specialities. Elective inpatient procedures continue to be performed in MRHT. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Catriona McDonald 
_______________ 
Catriona McDonald 
General Manager 


